
May 2021 bill insert

If you’re planning to hit the road this summer for a much-deserved 
getaway, Butler County REC offers you one less thing to think about—
your power bill payment. 

From June through August, if you sign up for automatic bill pay 
with Butler County REC, your name will be entered into a drawing for a 
$100 bill credit for the month in which you enroll. 

As a new sign-up, if you mail in a form (for checking or savings 
only), you will receive a one-time $5 bill credit. Forms can be found on 
our website at butlerrec.coop, or call the office and we will send you the 
form. Sign up through SmartHub on our website (for checking, savings, 
or credit card), and you will receive a one-time $10 bill credit.

This promotion runs through August 31, 2021, with bill credits 
appearing on the first billing following notification of your authorization. 

Automatic bill payment is offered at no charge for members. Payments are deducted from your bank account or applied to 
your credit card on the 28th of each month or the next banking day if the 28th is a bank holiday or weekend.

Leave everything behind, including remembering to pay your Butler County REC bill, when you get away this summer!



Guided by our cooperative commitment to community, Iowa’s electric co-ops 
are launching a new contest in June to celebrate local volunteers. The Shine 
the Light contest, sponsored by the Touchstone Energy Cooperatives of 
Iowa, will accept nominations and select three winners who will each 
receive a $1,500 donation to their local charity or nonprofit.

Member-consumers and employees of Iowa’s electric cooperatives are 
eligible to nominate local volunteers during the month of June. We 
encourage you to nominate someone who is making a positive impact in 
the community. The volunteer being nominated does not need to be a co-
op member-consumer. Minors may be nominated with consent from their 
parents or legal guardians.

The three winners will be announced during the Iowa State Fair in August. 
In addition to the $1,500 donation, each winner will also be featured in the 
September issue of Living with Energy in Iowa magazine.  

Go to www.IowaShineTheLight.com to review the contest rules. Contest 
entries will be accepted at this website from June 1 to June 30. Help us shine 
the light on community volunteers and consider making a nomination.


